
Ribbon Cutting  

&  

Open House!  

Join us at Cambridge Falls  on March 18th 

from 12pm-3:30pm as we celebrate the 

grand opening of our newly renovated  

Personal Care 

 and Memory Care neighborhoods! 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony will be held at 

12:30pm with the Beaver County Chamber 

of Commerce.  

  

 

Kindly RSVP to Rebekah Stratton at 215-518-3698 

or connect via email 

Cambridge Falls recently finished $1 

million in renovations in 2020 and 

we’re excited to show off our new 

movie theater,  

lovely common areas and resident 

rooms!  

 

 599 Norwood Drive 

 Wampum PA 16157  


